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Procurement procedure: EMSA/CPNEG/4/2021 

 

Questions and Answers 
 

Number Question 
Date and 

time 
Reply 

Date of 

publication 

1 We are interested in providing 

mentioned services but our premises 

seem to be a bit south of the specified 

area, referring to below screenshot. 

Kindly ask you to inform if it is possible 

to extend the area to Oskarshamn, 

allowing us to participate in the tender. 

 

 

04/01/2022 

13:39 

Kindly note that it is not 

possible to change the 

geographical limits of 

the defined area. 

Accordingly, the 

arrangement shall 

therefore be located on 

the coastline of an EU 

Member State within the 

area defined on the 

North by a line running 

from Gävle (Sweden) to 

Rauma (Finland) and on 

the South by a line 

joining Norrköpping 

(Sweden) to Liepaja 

(Latvia). (Point 3.3 of 

Enclosure R.1 Request 

Specifications and point 

2.2 of Enclosure T.1 

Tender Specifications). 

Any offers for an 

arrangement outside 

the defined area will 

therefore be rejected. 

 

2 We have got the invitation to submit the 

request for participation in the tender. 

Yes, we are interested to submit the 

request. Could you please explain, 

what has to be prepared and submitted 

for the first phase? 

I visited the EMSA link mentioned 

below, but its unclear how to proceed 

next. 

 

 

06/01/2022 

13:52 

The documentation that 

needs to be submitted 

in “Phase I – Request to 

participate” is presented 

in point 9 of Enclosure 

R.1 “Request 

Specifications”. The list 

of documents is also 

detailed in Enclosure 

R.4 “Candidate’s 

Checklist”, which is one 

of the documents to be 

filled in and submitted.   
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Requests for additional information regarding this procurement procedure shall be sent by e-mail to the 

following address CPNEG42021@emsa.europa.eu. 

Requests for additional information received less than six working days before the closing date for submission 

of tenders may not be processed. 

The deadline for submission of the tenders is 31/01/2022. 

The responsibility for monitoring the Agency’s website for replies to queries and/or further information remains 

with potential tenderers. 


